FORM 2 TERM 3 APRIL 2022 ENGLISH

Functional writing

Write an apology letter to your English teacher for failing to complete the holiday assignment that he/she had given you. Ensure you explain the reason for your failure (20mks)

Comprehension

(20 marks)

A BILL OF RIGHTS

A bill of rights is a written a list of rights freedoms of citizens of country. It is designed to recognize, protect and preserve the dignity of people. it is therefore an important part of Kenya's constitution. The bill is guidance for ensuring that no citizen is treated unfairly. The right to life is a basic right. Every person has a right to live. The life of a person begins at conception. Abortion is, therefore not permitted except in cases where the life of a mother is in danger. It is therefore a crime to take another person's life.

Every person is equal before the law, and has the right to equal protection and benefit of the law. Before the law, therefore should be no difference with regard to a person's sex, religion, political affiliation, race or status in society. The law should be applied in all cases equally. For instance, if the law states that punishment for stealing is imprisonment that should be applied in all cases whether the person who has stolen is a Christian or Hindu, male or female, master or servant.

The state shall not discriminate directly or indirectly against any person on any basis including Race, sex, pregnancy, marital status, health status, ethnic or social origin, colour age, disability, religion, conscience, belief, culture, dress, language or birth. People should not discriminate directly or indirectly against others on the same bases. For instance, if a student performs well in the Kenya Certificate of Primary Education (KCPE) they should not be denied admission to secondary school because of their religion, race or culture. The states will therefore, take specific measures to ensure that people are not discriminated against.

Women and men have the right to equal treatment including the right to equal opportunities in political, economic, cultural and social activities. In addition, both men and women have an equal right to inherit have access to and manage property. any law, culture, custom or tradition that undermines the dignity, welfare, interest or status of women or men is prohibited. For instance, although in some cultures all property including land belongs to the men the constitution states that women have a right to own property to. By law, Women in such a community can insist on their right to own land and property.

In the proposed revised constitution of Kenya, the state shall take measures to ensure that women and their rights are protected. The state shall also provide reasonable facilities and opportunities to ensure that women realize their full potential and advance in the society.

The youth constitute an important part of the society and are entitled to enjoy all rights and freedoms set out in the bill of rights, taking into account their unique needs. The state shall try to ensure that the youth have access to quality and relevant education, training and employment. The youth shall also be given a chance to participate in governance. The state shall also ensure that the youth have enough chances in the social, political economic as well as other areas of national life. The youth, like other citizens have a right to associate with others to further their interests within the limits of the law. They are also entitled to protection from any culture, custom, tradition or practice that undermines their dignity or quality of life. They should lead a life free from exploitation, discrimination or abuse.

It is the duty of every state to observe respect, protect, promote and fulfill the rights and freedoms of the citizens. Laws, policies and other measures should be used to ensure that this rights and freedoms are recognized. A person has the right to complain to the commission of human rights and administrative justice, and take legal action if the rights or freedom are violated, infringed or denied.

QUESTIONS

1.	What is a bill of rights?		(1mk)
2.	Explain the purpose of the bill of rights?	(2mk)	
3.	State two rights mentioned in the passage?		(2mks)
4.	In what ways, according to the Bill of Rights, are women treated as equal to me	n?	(3mks)

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299 E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at www.schoolsnetkenya.com

5.	Explain how the state can ensure that the rights and freedoms of the youth are safeguard (3mks)	ded?
6.	Explain, using and example how you can be discriminated against because of your age re sex?	eligion oi (3mks)
7.	To whom can people complain if their rights are violated or denied?	(1mk)
8. I)	Explain the meaning of the following words as used in the passage Dignity	(5mks)
II)	Promote	
111)	Infringed	
IV)	Violated	
V)	Unique	

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299 E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at www.schoolsnetkenya.com

3. CLOZE TEST

	Two politicians Mambo 1) Jumbo had just arrived at the airport			
(2)	(2)a foreign country. Mambo was			
(3)	(3)illiterate and had no profound knowledge of English. Jumbo			
on th	e other (4)	was moderately well versed at the language		
On th	e day they arrived the	re was a workers strike in that country. All the		
news	papers (5)	_the headline "Boycott". Mambo looked at the		
head	line and shook (6)	head. He looked at it again, but he couldn'	t	
		"Boycott" (7)at least he knew		
(8)	the wo	d"Boy" meant, but as for "cott" he had		
(9)	idea "or r	aybe they meant 'Caught'," he wondered. He turned		
(10)_	his coll	ague, Jumbo, and asked him, "Jumbo, what has the		
boy c	lone this time?" Jumb	looked at him and laughed wondering.		
<u>4. OF</u>	AL SKILLS			
a.	For each of the follo	ving words provide a word that is pronounced in the		
	same way	(5MKS)		
1.	Band	(5MKS)		
		(5MKS)		
2.	Band	(5MKS)		
2. 3.	Band Sell	(5MKS)		
2. 3. 4.	Band Sell Lapse	(5MKS)		
2. 3. 4. 5.	Band Sell Lapse Find Bear	(5MKS) rs in the following words (5MKS)		
2. 3. 4. 5.	Band Sell Lapse Find Bear			
2. 3. 4. 5.	Band Sell Lapse Find Bear Write the silent lette			
2. 3. 4. 5.	Band Sell Lapse Find Bear Write the silent lette 1. Debt			
2. 3. 4. 5.	Band Sell Lapse Find Bear Write the silent lette 1. Debt 2. Honour			
2. 3. 4. 5.	Band Sell Lapse Find Bear Write the silent lette 1. Debt 2. Honour 3. Bridge			

c. Identify the word that is pronounced with a different Vowel sounds from the ones provided below (5MKS)

1. Bear	bare beer	
2. Wor	e war woe	
3. Wor	n won one	
4. Choi	r quire queue	
5. Knov	ws gnaws nose	
5.	Grammar	
a.	Rewrite the following sentences using the correct form of the verb given in the	
	brackets(5MKS)	
i)	Maryfive lengths of the swimming pool yesterday(swim)	
ii) 	He a stone into the sea (fling).	
iii)	They around in amazement (spin).	
iv)	A front tyreas we were driving along the road (burst).	
v)	Have you two bottles of soda (drink).	(FBAVC)
D.	Add question tags to the following	(5MKS)
	i) He should have finished by now?	
	ii) I'm rather late?	
	iii) Let us go to the cinema?	
	iv) You haven't seen the teacher?	
c.	fill the following with the correct preposition	(5MKS)
i)	She taught us a lotcooking	
ii)	James has been suffering malaria.	
iii)	He shows no interest hokey.	
iv)	She finds it hard to concentrate her work.	
d.	Change the following into direct speech	(5MKS)
i)	"I will do it tomorrow." He promised.	

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299 E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at www.schoolsnetkenya.com

ii)		"I can go no further," said John.	
iii)		"Where did I leave my pen?" she asked herself.	
iv)		"You've passed your examination." The teacher told me, "Congratulations."	
e.	Cha i)	nge the following sentences into passive voice Paris is a very beautiful city.	(5MKS)
	ii)	She hates people starring at her.	
	iii)	Some should do something about the plight of the homeless.	
	iv)	Rats have eaten all the stored grain.	
6.	Rea	d the following song and answer the questions that follow	
I went	and v	vent and went	
And found the gazelle			
Grindi	ng mi	llet for her kids	
And it	said		

Grind for me		
	d ground and ground	
And it said		
Then go		
I went and	went and went	
I found the	turtle in water	
Dancing the	e music	
I said dance	e for me	
And she da	nced and danced	
Questions		
i)	Mention the different types of song you know?(4mks)	
ii)	On what occasion will this song be sang?(2mks)	
,	on what occasion will this song be sang. (211116)	
iii)	What feature of style is evident in this song?(2mks)	
iv)	What do you learn about the community from which this song is taken from?(2mks)	
(b) Identify the following short forms (4mks)		
(-)	,	
i)	Do not judge a book by its cover	

ii)	Challenger: My house has no door	
	Respondent: An egg	
iii)	She sells sea shells at the sea shore	
iv)	I can see you are at sea	
7. (a)	Complete the following dialogue between Mary and her father (6mks)	
Father: Good morning Mary?		
Mary: Good morning father. How was your night?		
Father:		
Mary: Er, father I would like to make a request		
Father:		
Mary: I know you don't like trips, but I would like to go camping in Mombasa this coming holiday.		
Father:		
Mary: I understand, but this trip is very important. We shall undergo first aid training and to be trained on how to deal with the AIDS pandemic. I promise to finish my homework before we go.		
Father:		
Mary: I agree with you father. I promise to start putting lots of effort in my studies from now on.		
Father:		

Mary: Thank you father.

Father: